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COVID-19 Service Update 
[bookmark: _GoBack]April 7, 2020
The North Shore Multicultural Society remains committed to supporting parents with children in school and all clients during this uncertain time of COVID-19. While our office has physically closed to the public and clients, our Settlement Workers in Schools and all staff continue to provide services online and by telephone. 

To reach us via telephone, please call 604-988-2931

To reach us via email, please refer to our Services Directory below: 

NSMS Services Directory

	If you …
	Please email

	Are a parent with school-age children with questions about their education
	swis@nsms.ca 
(Settlement Workers in Schools)

	
	

	Are a Permanent Resident in Canada and have any question related to your settlement in Canada
	settlement@nsms.ca

	Are a Permanent Resident looking for work or have questions about employment
	employment@nsms.ca

	Are an International Student, Refugee Claimant, Temporary Foreign Worker or a Canadian Citizen and have questions about Settlement and/or Employment
	bcsis@nsms.ca 

Farsi-speaking: settlement@nsms.ca

	Interested in English language training and would like to more information on our language programs
	language@nsms.ca

	Have a General Enquiry about our services
	office@nsms.ca



Please also visit our website for updated service notifications: www.nsms.ca/covid-19

Thank you.
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